
What can you 
expect to see?

eReferral Enhancements

Version 4.4 Upgrade goes live on July 14, 2017

Fresh 
Look & 

Feel

Shortened 
Request 

Form

Simplified 
Advice 

Workflow

Fewer 
redundant 

steps

Improved 
Dashboards 

& Work 
Lists

Enhanced 
Header 
Content

How can you 
learn more?

Attend Webinar Wednesdays 

Starting July 19th

Click here to receive a webinar invite

Call the e-Health support line

1-855-643-8649 (Toll Free)

Email ehealthsupport@cgi.com

Click here to access the Alberta Netcare

Learning Centre

07:30-08:00  
or 

12:30-13:00 

mailto:faye.osiowy@albertahealthservices.ca?subject=Please sign me up for a webinar
mailto:ehealthsupport@cgi.com
http://www.albertanetcare.ca/learningcentre/eReferral.htm

